
Church Aston Infant School 

Dear parents,  

                     We are very pleased to welcome our new child into 

Reception, she is already a happy member of our school family.  

The children had a great World Book Day, so many wonderful characters! 

Thank you for your support with this. We also had a visit from Heather Loveridge Assistant 

Director :education and corporate parenting. It was her first visit to Church Aston and she 

was very impressed with all the work going on at our school. She took time to meet staff, 

Chair of Governors and of course the children. She spent time looking at their work and 

listening to all the learning that they had been doing.  

I have also attached the Parent/Carer SEND Newsletter to keep you up to date with current 

SEND initiatives going on in Telford. If your child has any individual needs that you would 

like to discuss further , please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Bryon SENCo or myself.                 

Kind regards 

Jenny Griffiths 
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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

Congratulations to all the children 

that have received an award this week. 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

The winning team is green 
for this week! 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS     

Look who is celebrating their birthday this 

week.  

BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATIONS 

 



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
 

CLASS 2 

 

It has been another busy week for Class 1. We enjoyed making and 

eating our pancakes on Shrove Tuesday.  

We celebrated World Book day on Thursday with such creative 

costumes and a wide selection of favourite books. We had  

opportunities to share stories with both classes extending our 

knowledge of story characters. 

We have been counting in 2s 5s and 10s in maths and have 

completed our addition and subtraction work.  

 

 

What a fantastic week it has been in Class 2!  We have 

nearly completed our non-fiction writing about Antarctica. The 

children have found out so many new facts and used 

headings to organise their work . In maths we are exploring 

the links between repeated addition, multiplication and 

counting on in groups. We enjoyed celebrating World Book 

Day with lots of fantastic costumes and sharing a real 

enthusiasm for our favourite books. Thank you to everyone  

who helped put the wonderful costumes together.  

Well done to all the children that received a Mathletics certificate today. 

SILVER AWARD BRONZE AWARD 

MATHLETICS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

World Book Day - What an exciting day 

we had! Take a look at the school website 

for lots more photos from the day. 

 Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day —please wear red to school and 

bring a donation for Comic Relief 

 Monday 25th March – Whole school visit to Enginuity 

 Monday 25th March –start of Big Pedal Week 

 Wednesday 27th March—Class 1 Sponsored Swim 

 Thursday 28th March—FoS Mother’s Day Gift Sale—Further details  

       to follow 

 Tuesday 2nd April—Parent Consultation afternoon/evening 

 Friday 5th April—Mufti Day, please bring £2 or an Easter Egg for Friends of School 

 Thursday 11th April—FoS Easter Fair 

Friends of School—Mother’s Day Gift Sale Thursday 28th March 

Friends of School are organising a Mother’s Day Gift Sale where children can bring £3 in to school to buy a 

gift and a gift bag to thank anyone who is special to them, further information is attached. 

Big Pedal 2019 

We are once again taking part in the Big Pedal challenge this year.  A letter with further information is 

attached.  Regular updates on our progress will be available on our website and noticeboard.  Hopefully we 

can repeat last years success!   

Reading Sacks 

Parents of children in Class 1 will have noticed that your child has brought home an extra bag this week, 

this is one of our Reading Sacks. You will find a story book, a non-fiction book related to the story, and an 

artefact that should also be related to the story.  We hope that the bags will support a shared reading 

experience for you and your child. We will be extending the scheme to Class 2 next week. 

The Reading Sacks can be brought into school every Wednesday and we will change them so a new one 

can be taken home on Thursday.  We would be grateful if you could check that everything is in the bag 

before you return it and just let us know if anything is missing or damaged so that we can replace it.  If you 

would like to opt-out of the Reading Sack Scheme please just let us know. 


